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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Request for Proposals (RFP) 

Fiscal Year 2016 – 2017 
NPO Single Family Scattered Sites Housing Project 

 

To: Interested Parties  

 

From: Eastern Los Angeles Regional Center 

 

Date: February 13, 2017     

 

 

ELARC is currently seeking interested an community partner or partners which are incorporated 

as a non-profit housing organization to respond to a request for proposals.  The party will 

demonstrate their ability to acquire single family homes for lease to residential service 

provider(s). The goal for the NPO is to provide long term affordable housing to individuals with 

developmental disabilities.  Interested parties are invited to submit a proposal in accordance with 

the specifications contained in this Request for Proposal (RFP) under ELARC’s Community 

Placement Plan (CPP).  It is designed to meet the needs of individuals with developmental 

disabilities transitioning from a California State Developmental Center, mental health facilities, 

out-of-state placements, or those at risk of admission to Fairview Developmental Center.   

 

Prospective applicants are required to attend a mandatory orientation held at Eastern Los 

Angeles Regional Center Alhambra office scheduled on Monday, March 20, 2017 at 2:00  

p.m. 

 

Copies of the RFP will be posted on February 20, 2016 at www.elarc.org under service 

provider tab “Grant Opportunities.”   

 

Thank you for your interest in service to persons with developmental disabilities. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Doris Weis 

Community Services Specialist      
Please post until March 31, 2017 

 

http://www.elarc.org/

